PARIS-HENRY COUNTY BASKETBALL LEAGUE

Dear Business Owner:

Let me take the opportunity to introduce myself as the new Coordinator for the Paris/Henry County Youth Basketball Program (PHCBL). My name is Mark Tomlin, a City of Paris Parks and Recreation employee. I have been associated with this program, coaching or officiating, for the past 10 years.

After the absence of the program in 2020 due to Covid, we are anxious for the upcoming 2021 - 2022 season. We are an established league in Paris-Henry County that strongly supports the development of girls' and boys' basketball skills, as well as encourage positive involvement in society. Our goal is to provide instructive involvement to the kids, as well as constructing teams that enjoy success.

We are asking for Sponsorships for our 2021-2022 season. The sponsorship fees are \$150.00 per season/team. In order to continue to make this rewarding experience a reality for these kids, we are reaching out directly to area businesses to help by becoming a sponsor. Any Sponsorship will be greatly appreciated!

Mark Tomlin

Paris/HC Youth Basketball Coordinator

*****PLEASE COMPLETE ATTACHED FORM WITH PAYMENT****

All sponsorships must be in by MONDAY, OCTOBER 4th.

If you are interested in becoming a sponsor, please see the options below:

Mail form with payment to:

PHCBL P.O. Box 970 Paris, TN 38242

Form and Payments can be dropped off:

City Hall Business Office 100 North Caldwell Paris, TN 38242

If you like to obtain a receipt, please contact:

Jessica Crouch jcrouch@cityofparistn.gov 731-641-1402